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This month’s 
Newsletter is  

kindly 
sponsored by: 

 

 Belcode 
  
  

Books 



��

��������	
����	
Dear Everyone, 
Firstly, I would like to congratulate  all those at Kilham C of E 
Primary School, on gaining the grade of “Good” in their recent 
Ofsted inspection report. Many of the children in the village are 
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land the head teacher, the parents and governors, not forget-
ting the children on this achievement! 
What a busy month this has been. Firstly the arrival of Princess 
Charlotte. Then the election, with such surprising results, close-
ly followed by the VE Day Anniversary. Fred Leary, our old sol-
dier, who was stationed in Rudston during the war, writes about 
his travels on this day,  Read on to find out what this remarka-
ble 96 year old has been up to yet again, on his visits to       
Europe. 
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has recently moved to Rudston. There are plenty of activities 
and groups to join.  The AGM for the village hall took place dur-
ing May...read on for further details. 
The yard sale was a success, despite the threat of rain which 
thankfully was just the occasional drizzle. Those of us in the 
kitchen were extremely busy most of the time, as customers 
enjoyed the bacon sandwiches and hot drinks. The cakes 
which people had baked were wonderful and we sold out, 
much to the dismay of those who returned, hoping to taste 
more delicious goodies. 
It is good to read that the Rudston junior youth group have re-
ceived funding from Positive Activities. I do hope that this will 
be well supported. 
Thanks again to all those who have sent articles and just a re-
minder to say that the next 2 newsletters are combined i.e. 
July/August. 
��������	
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The total was £459.05 that is with everything taken out ,so thats 
profit. 
village hall made £339.45 on food etc and £49.10 on maps 
yards made £110.00 and maps were £21,00  
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Church services and events for June 
 7th     9.30am  Holy Communion + Trailblazers 

14th     9.30am Morning Prayer 

21st     9.30am Holy Communion + Trailblazers  

28th   10.00am United Benefices Holy Communion in Burton Fleming  
   Village Hall (followed by a bring-and-share lunch) 

There is a service of Holy Communion each Wednesday Morning at 
10.30am followed by coffee. 

During our June services there will be a series of three sermons based on 
the ‘Pilgrim’ Course (a major new teaching and discipleship resource from 
the Church of England). We will explore ‘The Eucharist’ (Holy Communion) 
and what it means for each of us. The three titles are: 1. ‘This is my body 
broken for you’: The Eucharist as the pattern of Christian worship. 2. ‘He 
was made known to them in the breaking of bread’: looks at the intimacy we 
have with God in Holy Communion and how we are transformed by the en-
counter. 3. ‘I am the bread of life’: considers the notion that the whole of life 
is sacramental. We will round the sessions off at our united benefice ser-
vice on 28th June. 

Dear Friends 
The 50 days of the Easter season came to an end after Whitsunday 
(Pentecost) and we now come to a quieter time in the church's seasonal 
calendar (officially called 'ordinary time'). The church liturgical colour for that 
season is green (I have a particularly pretty one with poppies, plants, doves 
and flames on it!). The green acts as a reminder of the growth that always 
continues under the surface and it is also the most ordinary colour in the 
environment. 
With the warmer weather comes the wedding season and this year we have 
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children gathering a few pennies through the summer. 
Every blessing, 
Glyn 
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RUDSTON PLAYING FIELD 

 
THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING will be held on MONDAY 
22nd  JUNE at 8.00pm in the Sports Pavilion. 
 

Members of the Parish are invited to attend for the purpose of 
receiving Reports and Accounts of the Committee, accepting 
the resignations of the Committee and to elect three persons to 
act as members of the Committee (inhabitants of the Parish 
aged 18 years and over are entitled to vote). 
 

The playing field is a valuable asset to the village and needs 
your support. 
PLEASE TRY TO ATTEND THIS MEETING   

PETER CROSSLEY 
Secretary, Playing Field Committee 
Tel: 420462 

Dear Editor, 

I am the privileged owner of two dogs. When I go for a walk, I 
clean up after them both. This involves taking “poo” kits, at a 
cost of 1pence per bag. I bring the bags home as there  no” 
poo” bins in the village. 
There is much dog mess in the village, but what is worse is 
when it is cleared up and then the bag is left for someone else 
to remove. 
Please be a responsible owner and clear up after your own pet. 
Thinking of children. They may lose their sight. 
Mrs. Chris Shanks 
White Cottage 
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Junior coaching  with a qualified coach will start on Friday June 
12th, with younger age group/beginners at 5pm and older/
intermediates at 6pm. Our thanks go to Caythorpe Environmental 
Fund for giving us a grant towards the cost of the coaching and the 
City Health Care Partnership for funding junior nets, balls, cones and 
targets. The coaching will be free to members (£5 annual member-
ship fee, £10 for parents who just wish to play with their children). 

Non members 
pay £1 per 
session. If you 
are interested 
in the coach-
ing please 
contact .- 
 
Jane or  
Peter Cross-
ley (420462) 

jane_crossley@yahoo.co.uk.  
Family Fun day and tennis tournament. The winners of the tennis 
tournament were Ian Reed and Anthony Clarke, with James Doyle 
and Alistair Scruton and Steve Wilson and Penny Sellers tying in a 
very close second place. There were lots of fun activities enjoyed by 
the children and a great raffle thanks to generous donations from vari-
ous businesses in Bridlington and Kilham. 
New members  are always welcome whatever their ability. We run 
social sessions, teams of different levels (seriously competitive or so-
cial) or you may just want to play as a family. If you are new to the 
village or just fancy taking up tennis again come down to the Playing 
Field and join in. Club sessions are Friday evenings (summer only) 
6.00pm onwards and Sun mornings 10am onwards throughout the 
year. Please ring Jane or Peter Crossley on 01262    420462 in ad-
vance to make sure there will be other people there or if you would 
like to have a knock before committing. 
Do visit our Facebook page for up to date news. 
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MINUTES OF THE RUDSTON VILLAGE HALL ANNUAL GEN-
ERAL MEETING HELD ON THURSDAY 21 st MAY 2015. 

 

The chair welcomed everyone to the meeting including the auditor, 
Jill Ainsworth .    There were 17 people present. 
���������	
 John and Kathleen Rawlings, Derek Tanner, Kathleen 
Thornton. 
It was unanimously agreed that the minutes of the last AGM were a 
true record. 
The Chair’s Report 
Simon Rhodes said that the village hall has had a very successful 
year, with the solar panels continuing to bring financial gains. The 
hall has been redecorated and an electrician has replaced bulbs and 
installed new ceiling light units. The Yard Sale did very well for the 
village and we are looking forward to the next sale on May 24th. The 
Musical Allsorts made a donation to the village hall. The “Rudston 
Bake Off” was an enjoyable event and the chair is looking forward to 
defending his title at the next event! 
Booking Secretary’s Report 
Shirley Clark said that the bookings for the village hall have once 
more been very good. 
The regular bookings during the year have been the post office and 
coffee shop, mother and toddler group, yoga, band practice and the 
craft club. During the winter months the bowls club meet weekly and 
the history group meet monthly . 
The WI meet once a month and the parish council meet approxi-
mately once a month. The church is also a regular user of the village 
hall. Private parties are frequently booked, these being mainly chil-
dren’s parties, although we do get eighteenths and twenty firsts. 
There is a wedding booked in for June. 
There are two caravan clubs who come each year, booking one or 
two nights. 
The general election was an extra booking this year. 
Shirley went on to say that the hall is used by the Village Hall Com-
mittee for their various fund raising events. It is hoped that the hall 
will continue to be used, as it is a great asset to the village. 
Treasurer’s Report 
The accounts were prepared by treasurer, Jenny Herring and audit-
ed by Jill Ainsworth, who read out the report. 
Continued on page 8 



	�

From Page 7 
In the bank at the end of April there was £3,925.19 
Insurance paid was £592.03 and the decorator was paid £1,200.00.  
The only outstanding large bill is for the replacement lights which is 
£801.41. On 21st May, £425.50 was banked and as of that date 
there is £30.63 in petty cash. Due to the Opus Energy Solar Pan-
els, the electricity is costing virtually nothing and at present there is 
£542.40 credit from end of December 2013 to March 2015. 
 

Representatives from the clubs, forming the new committees were 

���	��	���  
Bowls Club    Eric Turner, 
Conservation Group  Teresa Blofeld,  
Craft Club    Jenny Herring,  
Cricket Club    Simon Rhodes,  
Parish Council    Bob Overfield,  
P.C.C.     Joyce Peace,  
Tennis Club    Jane Crossley,  
W.I.      Kathleen Thornton,  
Junior Youth Club   Trisha Owen 
Co-opted members are Doug Clark, Shirley Clark, Jill Pallister, 
Kathleen Rawlings, Nick Tompkin, Sue Tompkin and Bernard  
Warcup. 
There was no AOB and the meeting closed at 7.45pm. 
 

A committee meeting followed immediately after the AGM. 
Election of officers 
Chair     Simon Rhodes   Vice Chair Nick Tompkin   
Secretary    Sue Tompkin  Treasurer  Jenny Herring 
Booking Secretary  Doug Clark 
 
At the  meeting of the village Hall committee, the Yard Sale was 
discussed and further fund raising events were considered.  An af-
ternoon Tea is planned for the future and a “Travelling Supper” will 
take place on October 4th. 
It was decided to  organise a Rudston “Bake Off” again, using the 
same format. This will be on November 28th. It was also suggested 
that we have a stall at the “Family Fun Day” in August with is or-
ganised by the MacDonald family. 
More details of these events will be in the next newsletter. 
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   RUDSTON CHURCH CHRISTIAN AID COFFEE MORNING  
I would like to thank everybody who came  

to the event on Saturday 16th May 
and also to the helpers and those who contributed  

goods and cakes to sell. 
The Total amount raised was  £300.00 

which I am sure will help the people  
   who need urgent help. 

Thank you all  
Joyce Peace 

Rudston Church Christian Aid Co-ordinator., 
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A NEW JUNIOR CLUB IS COMING TO RUDSTON! 
We did it!!  
We were successful with our bid for £2,500 to East Riding Yorkshire 
Council’s Positive Activities Grant. The grant is awarded to volun-
tary, not-for-profit organisations, to increase activity for the children 
and young people living in the East Riding.  

Shaun and Sarah went to collect our award at Beverley Council Of-
fices and had a great night meeting other groups who were also suc-
cessful. Here they are with the Director of Children, Families & 
Schools - Kevin Hall who presented the Positive Activities Grant 
awards.  

 

she was involved in setting up Rudston 
Rascals and has many years’ experience in working with Banardos 
as a volunteer and as a paid Leader.  Natalie will work with volun-
teers including the seniors to set the group up and make sure we 
have a popular, fun and safe club.  
There will be more details in the next newsletter about the open 
evening which we are planning for July where we will be asking for 
your children’s views, share some of our ideas and talk about activi-
ties available through summer and beyond.  
In the meantime if you have children aged 8 to 13 years who might 
be interested in joining, and/or if you are interested in volunteering 
with the group please TALK to Fiona on: 07762 901193  

We will use our fund to start 
a new junior club and are 
delighted to welcome Na-
talie Kilvington as the new 
Rudston Youth Leader. Na-
talie is known to many in 
the village through her con-
nections with children and 
�	��
���	����� �
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 70 people enjoyed walking where Win-
ifred walked on Sunday 17th May ending with 
lunch in the village hall and a look around the 
gardens at Rudston House which were in their Spring Glory. 
 Thanks to all who helped in any way and a special thanks 
to Simon & Angela Dawson for hosting the event and to Simon 
for planning the walks. We were fortunate to get press cover-
age in the Yorkshire Post  and also on Look North. £500 was 
raised for Church funds . 
 

RUDSTON HOUSE  GARDENS OPEN   
TO CELEBRATE THE BIRTHDAY 

OF WINIFRED HOLTBY 
 SATURDAY & SUNDAY 

27TH & 28TH JUNE   
10am-5pm 

ADULTS £5   
CHILD £2   

ON THE DAY  
 TO INCLUDE TEA & CAKE 

ALL WELCOME 
 

We hope you & your friends & family will join us for these birth-
day celebrations. 

Thank you for your support in the past and we look forward to 
your continuing support in the future. 

June Sellers (social secretary for Rudston p.c.c.) 
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VILLAGE HALL COFFEE SHOP 

      
 The coffee shop  is                    

 open on a Thursday Morning 

THANKS 

I would like to say how much I appreciate it when readers 
tell me how much they enjoy the newsletter. It makes the 
rather fraught end of the month worthwhile! 
I must apologise for omissions which inadvertently occur, 
from time to time. 
Nick does all the graphics, for which I am eternally grateful, 
as computers can be quite spiteful in making lines of writing 
and pictures disappear. 
Sadly, we  are just humble amateurs! 
Please do remember all those who deliver each edition .  
Also, Shirley Harland  who proof reads every single page , 
together with Shirley and Doug Clark who do all the printing.           
Sue 

����������

After all expenses the total was £459.05  

Food  &  Drinks in the village hall took £339.45  
Village Maps took £49.10  

Yards Rentals made £110.00 
maps were £21,00  

Further details and photos next month 
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 If my May Column appeared to finish abruptly, that is be-
cause a final sentence was omitted.  On the subject of turning 
street lights off at midnight, there was also opposition from the 
village which I had commented was probably more important.  
However, all lights will be converted to LED type eventually, 
which if the new ones in Nafferton are anything to go by makes it 
seem like 24 hour daylight.  They are just too bright.  Regarding 
Rudston, E.R.Y.C. tell us “it could be a while” before that hap-
pens though.   

Well, where was everyone for the Parish Meeting?  Friday eve-
nings do seem least popular for meetings, and there was a big 
event on in Burton Agnes that night, but not everyone was 
“rockin' all over the world”!  Anyway, a few enjoyed a short visit 
from two Police Community Support Officers, one of whom was 
Andy Milner as mentioned last month, whose area includes Rud-
ston. It was he who spoke, and told us about his role and new 
arrangements.  I have his non-emergency contact details if re-
quired. 
 

There was only one other person present apart from parish coun-
cillors (and even they were in short supply), and it was agreed at 
the following parish council meeting that she would be co-opted 
onto it. That is Mrs. Eileen Potter of Long Street who will officially 
take up office from the next meeting, which is to be held on 
Wednesday, 24th June.     
 

Mr. Watson and Mr. Warcup  were re-elected Chairman and Vice
-chairman respectively.  Other members remain as:  Mr. Over-
field, Mr. Smallwood, Mr. Rhodes, Mr. Wood, Mrs. Starkey, Mr. J. 
Moorfoot and Mr. Shanks.  That does still leave one further va-
cancy of course, so if anyone is interested . . . 
Continued on page 16 
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From page 15 
 
 

It was decided not to spend money on a nice new litter bin or 
two after all.   There will be something of a “do-it-yourself” ar-
rangement at the Corner Garden for a trial period of a year ini-
tially.   
 

N.H.S. focus at the moment is on Alzheimers and Dementia.  If 
any of your family are, or are suspected, of suffering from this 
distressing condition, there is a Dementia Helpline:  0808 161 
1626.  The same number applies for personal or professional 
carers.  Separately, and concerning health in general, we are 
looking into the possibility of a visit from the East Riding's 
“health bus”, which would give the opportunity of a check-up 
without having to travel into Driffield or Brid.  If we are given a 
choice of date, it would hopefully be later in summer after a 
chance to advertise it in this newsletter. 
 

“Late news” this month might be of interest to any photogra-
phers in the village.  The County Council has become con-
cerned that in these days of digital photography, they are hold-
ing less “proper” images in their Archives and Local Studies de-
partments.  They are seeking up-to-date photos of village build-
ings in particular, including war memorials.  Obviously this mat-
ter is still to come to the parish council's attention, so am not 
sure if it will be persued, but I suspect that any expression of 
interest from the village would be welcome. To any member or 
myself before 24th June, please.  (Further details available). 
 
 

Phillip Crossland 
(Please note that any opinions expressed in this column are not 
necessarily those of the Parish Council) 
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May meeting 2015 

On May 4th 2015, 23 members attended the 
meeting in Rudston Village Hall. 

Chris Tomson, conservation Advisor for York-
shire Wolds and Coast RSPB, gave us a very in-
teresting talk about conservation in our area. He explained that the 
area he covered, stretched from a reserve in Tee side, right down  
the East Yorkshire Coast and into the Wolds. As he is a very keen 
photographer, we had the pleasure of seeing many of his  excellent 
pictures. He showed us pictures of bumble bees and warned how 
they were becoming low in numbers and also how turtle dove birds 
were also suffering the same fate. He talked about our local water 
supply, the Gypsy Race and how lucky we were to have this in our 
area, even though the water is very low at the moment. Chris liaises 
with a lot of farmers in our area. 

Chris judged our competition, which was a child’s small soft toy.1st 
prize was won by Pat Stephenson, 2nd Margaret Reed, 3rd June 
Sellers. Barbara Moorfoot gave the meeting feedback from the Fed-
eration Spring meeting, which was held on April 18th in Beverley. 

We hope that Shirley and Kathleen have a lovely day when they at-
tend the Garden Party at Buckingham Palace on 4th June. Our 
monthly luncheon club was held at the Triton, in Sledemere, where 
our members enjoyed a lovely lunch. 

Our next meeting is on Tuesday June 2nd, when our speaker will be 
Clive Richardson, who is going to talk about “The Women Who Did-
n’t Exist”. If you are interested in joining or would like to come along 
as a visitor to listen to any of our speakers, you would be made very 
welcome. For further details please contact :- 

Jenny Herring on 01262 420720  
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                           Rudston’s Old Soldier 
On May 2nd, Fred and his son travelled to Holland to take part in 
a large celebration of their liberation. May 5th is their VE Day in 

Holland. Fred says 
that it was a wonder-
ful experience for him. 
On the parade, he 
was driven in a jeep 
(see picture) and 
many army vehicles 
took part. He says 
that there must have 
been tens of thou-
sands of folk along 
the roads. Children on 

the pavement wanted to touch the old soldiers and gave them 
bunches of flowers. Some had small notes, thanking them for 
their freedom. Fred goes on to say that they must have been told 
by their parents and it 
was quite emotional. It 
must have been a real 
honour to drive 
through the streets 
with all the crowds 
cheering, to show their 
appreciation…...but 
then what brave sol-
diers they were. 
Fred spent 4 days in 
Holland and then returned home to watch programmes on TV , 
with his wife Phyllis, which relived the forties. 

Fred hopes to pay a visit to Rudston.    Sue 
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 Layering is a popular way of increasing a wide range of hardy per-
ennials, where a growth is low down on the main stem near ground level. 
The old fashioned Border Carnations are layered usually in July but if the 
new growth is advanced, the job can be done now. When layering, the 

soil that is round the plant should be loose 
with a covering of sand spread on the sur-
face ready to be mixed with the rest, when a 
hole is made to layer the stems or branches. 
Stems are cut into the part to be buried, n 
the underside in the form of a tongue, usual-
ly where a bud or joint occurs. The top end 
of the stem is secured to a stake and the 

bent area firmly pegged down before covering with soil. Pegs of a bent 
piece of wire were often used for strong stems, such as Rhododendrons. 
Layers are left for many months before they root and woody species may 
take one or two years before cutting away from the parent plant and ei-
ther potting up or replanting. Clematis, Wisteria and many trees or shrubs 
are layered by commercial firms. 
 Air layering on stems is also worth doing 
on trees or shrubs. The stems are cut under a 
bud or joint as for ground layering, the tongue 
is left open a wad of damp moss is placed in 
the opening, the whole thing wrapped in a 
piece of clear plastic and tied at each end.  
As time goes on new roots develop and can be seen inside the plastic 
cover. Only when full of root is the layer removed from the parent and 
potted or planted out. Air layering was done at the RHS Wisley gardens 
in the late 40’s, Magnolia, Rhododendrons and many trees and shrubs. 
Not many of us grow asparagus, but for those who do, stop cutting the 
shoots by June 2oth this is the date that allows the crowns to build up 
ready for next spring’s crop. The wall gardens at Thorpe Hall and Burton 
Agnes used to have rows of asparagus which received a covering of salt 
each winter , this is because in the wild it is a native of sea shores.�
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A date for your diaries - Friday, October 2nd, 2015  - our 
third  Musical Allsorts . . . . a diverse program p erformed 
by some more of our musical friends with wonderful tal-
ents.  I hasten to add that it will soon happen whe n I shall 
have to start recycling previous talents but not qu ite yet. 
Keep your eyes on the Newsletter as future editions  will be 
including more details about our performers  on Oct ober 
2nd.  Monies raised this year will  be divided betw een 
Yorkshire Air Ambulance and our own, illustrious Vi llage 
Hall.  I have chosen the Village Hall again as it i s such a 
����������������	��
������
����	������������������� ���������	��
same for Rudston. 
Don't forget - diaries out - October 2nd - Musical Allsorts.   

VILLAGE BINGO 

Applications are invited from organisations within the Parish to 
run the Village Bingo for twelve months from 1st July 2015. If 

any organisation is interested, please contact the undersigned 
by WEDNESDAY 17th June  

PETER CROSSLEY 

Secretary, Playing Field Committee 

Tel: 420462 
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Canine First Aid Certificate Held - Fully Insured - Police Checked 

All Your family pet’s individual requirements catered for: 
Goats & Horses Catered for (Subject to their requirements) 

   

       Dog Walking, Animal Sitting 
 Pet Taxi Service 
        Diabetic Injection 

 Contact Clare 
       07962143697  
           mail: fizzminnie@googlemail.com 
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G A S O L I T A I R E T O D M C 
K M T R B S A D C K L F U R D N 
N O M M A G K C A B B O A A P L 
P L E O Y T D R E Y B R K U A T 
R T I D N L U D L M C M E G C S 
O R A U G O H O T S L U R H U E 
P B I D D A P I C T U L U T K L 
I T V R S O C O S S E A T S C B 
T R I A T R E K L U D O C B A B 
A T R O C U L T E Y O N I U K A 
S O T I A B D S T S P E P O R R 
D I L M U C Y O P N O S S E H C 
S N A K E S A N D L A D D E R S 
K A N S P O L Y C U E S A D D P 
G I T I C U A T E A U F O R M D 
C N L R A R T I C U L A T E S O 

 Missing Word for May ... KINDER SCOUT 

MONOPOLY 
TOTOPOLY 
LUDO 
SNAKES AND LADDERS 
CLUEDO 
TRIVIA 
SCRABBLE 

CHESS 
DRAUGHTS 
SOLITAIRE 
PICTUREKA 
ARTICULATE 
FORMULA ONE 
B _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  
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J        M       Z     C                        
 K     Q     G 

P      X       S          F        
 D      T      I    

 H           U           V 

      B        L     E      ���
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Rearrange the missing letters to 
find  

A European Country 

Word Wheel 

1. Name the only female competitor at the 1976 Summer 
Olympic Games in Montreal who didn't have to undergo a sex 
test? 
2. The unit used to measure the strength of a magnetic field is 
named after which famous scientist? 
a. Tesla b. Newton c. Curie d. Rontgen 
3. Savage creatures called 'Yahoos' are found in which well-
known 18th century novel? 
4. Despite having 'arcos' as part of it's name, the genus of ani-
mal Phascolarctos cinereus (Pronounced Faz-co-lark-tus Sin-
air-ee-us) is not actually a bear. Under what name is this ani-
mal more commonly known? 
5. Which technology standard is named after a Danish king? 
6. Plus or minus 10, how many moons does Jupiter have? 
7. Which plant, considered to be a vegetable in Europe and a 
fruit in North America, stems from the Greek meaning 'plant of 
the foreigners along the Volga river'? 
8. The annual wine consumption in which small European 
�	��������� !"#$����������������	���
��	�������	��%  
9. Wrestler Terry Gene Bollea is better known by which ring 
name (stage name)? 
10. The scientific word 'rhinotillexomania' is used to describe 
people who love to do what? 
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House, East Gate, Rudston, Tel 01262 420705 

Email nicksue.tompkin@fsmail.net 
www.rudston.org.uk 

 

Telephone numbers, postal and email addresses printed in the 
Rudston Newsletter, are in the public domain. The publication 
may be read by people from outside the village, either in  pa-
per form or viewed on the website. 
Contributors please note that the deadline for articles, letters 
and notices for the July/August Newsletter, is June 24th. Any 
received after this time may be omitted but included in the next 
issue, if appropriate. The above does not apply to bereave-
ment notices. and messages, which will be included if at all 
possible. 
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1. 1. Princess Anne 
2. 2. a. Tesla ('teslas') 
3. 3. Gulliver's Travels 
4. 4. Koala (Bear) –  
5. 5. Bluetooth 
6. 6. 67  
7. 7. Rhubarb 
8. 8. The Vatican State 
9. 9. Hulk (Hollywood) Hogan 
10. 10. Pick their nose 
 

Word Wheel…..   

���������	��
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� � � �NORWAY             The FOUR words are 

        LIFT……..LIAR…….GOOD…...EVIL 

It is quite difficult to keep com-
ing up with new ideas for puz-
zles, quizzes etc. for both chil-
dren and adults. If anyone has 
any ideas for or particular fa-
vourite please let me know. 

Sue 
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Advertising 
Business advertising is charged per issue at the following rates: 1/4 
Page £2.50 1/2 Page £5.00 Full Page £10.00 

Contact the editor to discuss your requirements. 
Please make cheques payable to - Rudston Newsletter. 

Treasurer: Shirley Harland 
Useful Phone Numbers - Local Services 

MediBus 01482 395533 - E-mail: richard.willis@eastriding.gov.uk 
Library Van every other Tuesday, o n  Long Street around 
11.50am 
East Riding of Yorkshire Council  
Customer Services Centres:- 
Town Hall, Quay Road,  
Tel: 01262 422500, Fax: 01262 422509 
Driffield: Council Offices, West Garth, YO25 6TP 
Tel: 01377 255556, Fax: 01377 253655 
James Cole - Milkman, delivers daily - 01262 609486 
Chris Rudd - Wet fish, Wed. around 9 am - 605489, Mobile 07798 
652675 
Wells Butchery and Farm Foods no deliveries, but shop still open 
in Burton Flemming- 470236 
 

Trade Directory 

Clare Care -  Pet care - Call Clare Stephenson -Mob. 07962143697 
Stephen Cooper - Joinery & uPVC improvements - 420811 or 
07590206629 
Steve Mitchinson Plumbing & Heating  07941645532 
Lister Windows - PVCu Specialist in Windows, Doors & Con- serv-
atories - 609991 
B B Electrical - Electrical repairs, inspecting etc. 678354 or 07809 
458760 
Stephen Ward  Deep tissue sports, and remedial massage 
07855951857 
Neil Jenkinson Plumber  420839 or 07856291737 
John Rawlings   TV-Video-Satellite Sales & Repairs 07974674489 
           01262421906 

YO16 4LP 


